
 

 

 

 

 

     Jessop Stockwell Federation 
Lead Headteacher: Ms A. Parker 

Tuesday 31st March 2020 

  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Updates and reminders. 

 

Free School Meals (for applicable families only) 

All applicable families should have received their e-vouchers from the school by now. 

This morning, we received further communication about the Department for Education’s E-Voucher 

scheme. Once this has been set up, we will write to those families separately. 

 

Easter Holiday Provision (Monday 6th to Friday 17th) 

As we are proving support for Front Line Workers during this time of pandemic, we will continue to 

remain open for front line workers only during the Easter Holidays. Please be clear, this does not 

include school staff where your school is closed over the holidays or you are not working, children with 

EHCP or other vulnerable children and families, who only have access to the usual annual school 

calendar.  

This will include Good Friday and Bank Holiday Monday. 

 

Virtual School 

Will not be updated throughout the Easter Holidays but will return on Tuesday 21st April. 

 

Keep inside, keep safe and I will keep in touch. 

 

Have a fantastic week. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms A. Parker 

Lead Headteacher 

 

 


